Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting
7:00 p.m. Monday May 8, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were John Hass,
Bryan Hathaway, Tim Swanson, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Gary Larson, Justin
Anderson, Jen Hathaway, Layton Hathaway, Tony Grandbois. Nikki Schneider, Darrell
Gunion, and Todd Ramburg. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.

The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made by
Bryan Hathaway and seconded by Tim Swanson.

Layton Hathaway asked for use of the ball field on Wednesday evenings and use of the
utility shed to hold the needed equipment. Tim Swanson moved to approve. John Hass
seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. The township will provide a porta potty.

Nikki Schneider asked that the town board approve the liquor license for Isanti Spirits.
Bryan Hathaway moved to approve. John Hass seconded, and the motion passed
unanimously.

John led a discussion of pot holes on various roads. Justin will patch the small holes on
277" and Bayshore. Erickson Asphalt will patch the big ones and use a new method to patch.

Brenda Springer presented the treasurer’s report. Bryan Hathaway moved to approve and
pay the claims. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. Brenda will
update the CDs to a higher interest rate and increase the $75,000.00 CD to $150,000.00.

The SealTech estimates for seal coating were discussed. Bryan Hathaway moved to
approve after some adjustments. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.

Justin will see what he can do to smooth out the area west of the ball field.

There is a camping trailer on the road right of way on the east side of Lake Francis.

Gary Larson reported that the broadband grant for Midco was approved.

Clean-up day was discussed.

Bryan suggested we purchase flag display stands for the flags.

Bids for road projects were opened. Rum River was the lowest. Bryan Hathaway moved
to approve the Rum River proposals. Tim Swanson seconded, and the motion passed
unanimously.

Darrell Gunion asked the board to approve a pond. This is a zoning and DNR issuc.

We adjourned at 8:20 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded by
Tim Swanson.

ers S Lo,

Thomas L. Anderson, clerk



